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What has been happening this week?  

We are God’s seed. 

In RE…  We are learning about The Easter Story. 

In English… The children are enjoying to learn more and more our story. We discussed about The Industrial Revo-

lution and how this impacted the environment. 

 In Maths… We  used concrete objects to solve multiplication and division problems. 

In History… We  learned about The Galapagos Island and the animals that live there. 

In Art … We stained paper to use for a very special celebration, you will be able to see it next week. 

In Music … We practiced our Easter songs, Mr Melville played the guitar and we played the drums and  the shak-

ers. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award- Y1– Archie, for persevering with work.  

        Y2– Marcella, for showing respect in class. 

Work on the Wall- Y1– Frankie, For fantastic Maths work. 

         Y2– Lucian, brilliant research about Charles Darwin. 

Reminders & Messages  

Thursday 27th—Y2 Visit to Farm. 

Friday 28th  - Mother’s Day Tea, all welcome to join us, in the afternoon, for this traditional school celebration. 

Thank you everyone who came to parent evening, it was lovely to see you, share and celebrate the children’s success. 

Badgers class did a brilliant job with our fundraising for Comic Relief event, the children had a lot of fun, thank you for your 
support with that.  


